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Date: 20 Jul 2022 

 

) 202225Circular No. ( 
 

To: All Agents and Pharmaceutical Companies 
 
 

Sub: Shortage of Registered Medicines in the Market 
 

Dear All, 
 

It has been noticed from quite some time a number of registered medications are 
being out of stock in the market and there is shortage of supply of these products. 
 
You are requested to increase the stock of medications to be available for minimum 
3 – 6 months in-order to avoid shortage and out of stock situations. You are requested 
to notify NHRA with zero stock medications and timing expected to be available in 
Bahrain. Please send your notifications to: info@nhra.bh using the attached form. 

 
 

Sincerely Yours, 
 

 
 
 
Dr. Mariam Athbi Al-Jalahma 
Chief Executive Officer  
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